North Hampton Energy Committee Agenda
Thursday, 06 NOV 2014
7:00 PM North Hampton Library
New Hampshire Room

Our November scheduled meeting has been changed to November 19t to coincide with our Button-
Up seminar that we are jointly sponsoring with the Rye and New Castle Energy Committees.

Please join us on November 19t 6:00 - 7:30 PM at the Rye Public Library.

If anyone would like a ride please contact me - I would be happy to drive. 1st come first serve....

Hope to see you there!!!

Free Home Energy Workshop Nov. 19

A Button Up NH workshop will be held at the Rye Public Library, 581 Washington Rd., Rye, NH on
Wednesday, November 19, from 6:00-7:30p.m. This free workshop is being sponsored by the Rye, North
Hampton, and New Castle Energy Committees and the Rye Public Library. Come early for a light dinner and
snacks made from local foods and beverages.

Button Up NH workshops are designed to provide homeowners with information and techniques to help them
save money on home energy use. The presentation is conducted by an independent certified energy
professional. Participants will learn basic building science concepts and learn the basics about air sealing,
insulating, and conservation measures that reduce fuel and electricity use.

Pre-registration for this event is required.

To register go to: http://www.buttonuprye.eventbrite.com/.

Note: Meetings are held on 1st Thursday of each month in the New Hampshire room at the Library

Contact: Peter Philbrook - 603-964-5930- or email philbrook.peter@epa.gov


http://www.buttonuprye.eventbrite.com/

